“For Your Information”

(A periodic publication by Sherwood Oaks)
May 1, 2025

Oak Lodge & Patio Suites Reopen
Effective Monday, May 5, all five Oak Lodge rooms and Patio Suites #247 & #248 will reopen daily
for guest stays. Reservations can be made by calling the Reception Desk at ext. 8100.

Chorus/Bell Concert
Join us in the Auditorium and Card Room on Wednesday, May 7 at 4:00 p.m. for our Spring
Concert! Do come support our ringers and singers, directed by Lyn Marsh. Doors open at 3:30 p.m.

Mother’s Day
Mother’s Day hours on Sunday, May 11 are as follows:

Main Dining Room
Lunch —11:30 a.m. — 1:30 p.m.
(Reservations are required — call ext. 8234)
Dinner — Closed
Meal deliveries will occur between 11:30 a.m. — 12:30 p.m.

Café
Breakfast — 8-10:30 a.m.
Lunch & Dinner — Closed

Take-out meals available at the Café counter from
11:30 a.m. — 1:30 p.m. Note: The AA menu is not available.

Reception Desk
8a.m.to4p.m.

Resident Budget Meeting

Please join Mark Bondi for a resident meeting on Friday, May 16 at 1:30 p.m. in the Auditorium and
Card Room. Budget information will be distributed to you in advance of the meeting. | will also give
a general update and introduce Todd Boslau, the CFO of Presbyterian SeniorCare Network.

Re3|dents & Staff Mark Your Calendars!
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